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The COVID-19 antibody testing event on Sunday, December 19, sponsored by State
Senators Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr. and Toby Ann Stavisky, brought in over 60 residents
to the Bukharian Jewish Community Center in Forest Hills to test their COVID
antibodies.

“I want to thank Senator Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr. and Valhalla Medics for enabling
Queens’ residents to determine their COVID-19 status,” State Senator Toby Anna
Stavisky said. “Senator Addabbo and I both represent Rego Park and Forest Hills but
COVID does not care about political boundaries. The tests are an important weapon
in fighting the surge and our communities will benefit immeasurably.”

“These COVID antibody testing events continue to prove to be some of the most
popular events of the year,” Addabbo added. “My thanks go out to Senator Stavisky
for co-sponsoring this great event in the Forest Hills community, to Valhalla Medics
for another successful event, as well as the Bukharian Jewish Community Center for
providing us with the space and to Diana with Yesodot for her help in organizing the
event.” 


